
Password Change Notification 

Dear [User's Name], 

We are writing to inform you that your account password has been successfully changed on 

[Date]. If you did not initiate this change, please contact our support team immediately. 

Your new password is required for future logins. We highly recommend that you choose a 

unique password that is not easily guessed. 

If you have any questions or require assistance, feel free to reach out to our support team. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

The Security Team 


